
Orange High School PTSO Meeting 
April 8, 2021 

 

Attendees - Lin Kerns, Jessie Kelly, Linda Morris, Heather Walker, Matthew Hunt, Kristi Geib, Gina 
Reyman, Wendy Gehm, Marty Wilson, Tomeka Ward-Satterfield, Will Atherton, April Carthon, Rob 
Cardone, Kristin, Kim Runkle 

Meeting called to order 6:30PM 
 

Minutes – motion to accept, passed. 
 

Treasurer’s Report – motion to move $10 from mini-grant fund to general fund, motion to accept, 
passed. 

Principal Hunt’s update: 
• Working on senior special events - Senior drive-thru breakfast, Senior t-shirts, sign 
• Prom - Inaccurate facebook rumors – no May 1 prom. Potential senior prom event at end of 

May (maybe May 20), but subject to district approval. 
• Graduation – June 11 at 10AM. Working closely with Cedar Ridge also. Lots of scheduling 

logistics. 
• General School report – only 25 school days left! County is looking at separate virtual school for 

9-12th graders for next school year. Also working with collaborative teams to spread pockets of 
excellence based on highly-regarded teachers. Not anticipating many teachers leaving at the end 
of the year, but still in recruiting process for next year. 

 
PTSO Updates 

• Three new members for this year 
• Fundraisers – 7-8 bricks on order so far. Still trying to move the existing bricks. 
• Possible PTSO funding of yard signs 

 
New Business 

• Volunteers for officers – Jessie has 2-3 volunteers for officers. Will formalize next meeting. 
• PTSO website – Jessie will look for someone, Heather will transition. 
• Transition of PayPal account 

 
Upcoming Events 

• Teacher Appreciation Luncheon – still trying to figure out what to do. Lin will talk with Mr. Hunt. 
• Next meeting – May 3rd – last one of the year 

 


